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May 10, 2023 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

The following committee appointments are up for your consideration of appointment.  

 

Main Street Advisory Board 

 

Joel Flores has resigned from this board due to personal reasons.  July Holbrook has 

expressed an interest to serve on the Main Street Advisory Board. Ms. Holbrook has served 

on a number of boards and committees while living in San Marcos. She will be an asset to the 

board.  She will be serving an unexpired term through December 31, 2023. 

 

 

/nm 

 

Cc: Kyle Kramm, Director of Main Street/HDPC 

 File 


